
National Parents Union has confirmed the popularity of the Child Tax Credit expansion and the necessity for the
continuation of the program. The Child Tax Credit resulted in the largest reduction of childhood poverty in our
country’s history and we know that it would alleviate the persistent economic stress that hard working American
families are under. Bringing back the Child Tax Credit expansion would help American Families and set our
children up for a future in which they can thrive. 
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National Parents Union supports the
Pro-Family Child Tax Credit 

With nearly 1,500 affiliated parent organizations in all 50 states, Washington, D.C. and Puerto Rico, the National
Parents Union is a united, independent voice of modern American families. We channel the power of parents
into powerful policies that improve the lives of children, families and communities across the United States.

NATIONAL PARENTS UNION

For toplines from our National Parent Poll, please visit nationalparents.org/polling  
To meet with The  National Parents Union, email ariel@npunion.org or call 720-903–0344. 

AMERICAN FAMILIES SUPPORT THE CHILD TAX CREDIT

We are the united, independent
voice of modern American families.

https://nationalparentsunion.org/

